
 

 

 

 

LEGAL NOTICE FOR JOINT TOWN AND VILLAGE OF SCHOHARIE  

PUBLIC HEARING 

On DRAFT COMPREHENSIVE PLAN 

 

Town of Schoharie  

Village of Schoharie 

Comprehensive Plan Review Committee 

 

 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that there will be a public hearing held before the Town and 

Village of Schoharie Comprehensive Plan Committee on February 25, 6:00 PM at the 

Town Hall, 300 Main Street, Schoharie, NY 12023 to hear public comments on the draft 

of the updated Town and Village of Schoharie Comprehensive Plan. This 2025 Plan 

updates the 2007 Town and Village of Schoharie Comprehensive Plan.  

 

The draft plan is available for review on the Town Website at 

https://www4.schohariecounty-ny.gov/government/town-of-schoharie/ and at the Village 

of Schoharie Website at  https://www.schoharievillage.org/.  It  is also available for 

inspection in person at the Town of Schoharie or the Village of Schoharie offices at 300 

Main Street, Schoharie. Village Office Hours are M-F  9:00AM-12PM & 1:00 PM-3:00 

PM. Town Office Hours are  Monday 9:30 – 7:00 pm, Wednesday & Friday 9:30 – 2:30 

p.m. and closed Tuesday & Thursday.  

 

Written comments shall be accepted through March 3, 5:00 PM and can be sent to PO 

Box 219, Schoharie, NY 12157, emailed to villscho@midtel.com, or dropped off at the 

Municipal Building during clerk hours.  

 

All residents, landowners and other interested persons are invited to attend.  

 

Dated: February 7, 2025 

Leslie Price, Village Clerk 

Pam Foland, Town Clerk 
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